Email only

Dear Camden Council

Just wanted to share an update on this application and OBJECT although the original application was
withdrawn (with objections) cornerstone Telefonica UK 1td and Vodaphone Itd are back with another today.
Link below in this email.

Although they earmark Albion House 55-59 new oxford street as a location they then go on to discretely
discount this location as not being a suitable site further in the documents. Worryingly on the new proposed
site map they still show Matilda Apartments as their second site choice. I can see that the new application
does not include the original objections so wanted to raise this so you can transfer them over to the new
application, especially anything to do with Matilda Apartments as a second choice site. [ have also emailed
CMS who were acting on behalf of the freeholder Central St Giles Limited in case they miss this new
planning application.

Also of note, they are writing the applicants name and address on each planning application ( there were 3
in total for 3 different sites) very slightly differently each time so the applications cannot be linked or

objections linked on their applications.

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%222020/1649/P%22

Best,
Akbar Jamil



